
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 

ON THE “09 & 10” KITCHEN RISERS  
 

 

WATER SHUT OFF 
 
 

Please be advised that water will be turned off on 
the “09” & “10” Kitchen Lines 

 
on   

   
Wednesday April 18th, 2018 

from 9:00am - 1:00pm 
 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
and offer a suggestion to store water in containers 

prior to the shut off 
 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  
with any questions or concerns 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

April 16, 2018 


